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It’s been another none stop week! Yesterday Mrs 
Young and I had the pleasure of talking to a group 
of children about reading. It is always a joy to hear 
about children’s love and enjoyment for reading. 
The children in KS2 were keen to share what they 
do in their reading lessons and it was also lovely to 
hear how children are never too old to have a story 
read to them! 

Next week is the last week of clubs for the Autumn Term. A 
new set of clubs will operate in the Spring term and details 
about these will be sent out in January.  

Tuesday 24th November – Year 4 Trip to Chester 
Wednesday 29th November – Year 6 Hi Impact 
Workshop 
Thursday 30th November – Non-Uniform in 

exchange for cakes & sweets 
Thursday 30th  November – CHRISTMAS FAYRE during the school day 
ATTENDANCE – Well done to Foundation 2 for having the best 
attendance this week.  
F2 – 97.5%            Year 1 – 89.9%       Year 2 – 94.1%      Year 3 – 92.2%     
Year 4 – 94.9%    Year 5 -  95.6%      Year 6 – 89%             

THANK YOU to all those who have returned their Christmas 
Raffle tickets.  
If anyone requires any additional books of tickets please let 
the office know.  
We really do appreciate your support! 

Last Sunday’s Gospel reminds us to use our 
talents well. When Jesus told the parable of the 
talents, the ‘talent’ he was speaking about was 
a sum of money – a weight of silver or gold. In 
our time, the word ‘talent’ describes the special 
qualities or abilities which people have.  
The marvellous thing about human beings is 
that everyone has a special talent, something 
‘unique’, which only that person can contribute 
to the world. If we think of the talents of people around us have, instead of thinking of their faults, it helps 
to make the world a more joyful and encouraging place.  
Using our talents just for our own enjoyment can be like hiding our talents in the ground. How much better 
to use them to bring happiness to others! 



Our Eco Warriors 
have been very 
busy over the 
last week 
carrying our an 
‘Environmental 
Review’ of our 

school. They had a range of questions to ask and will gather the information 
together to now create an action plan.  

This week in school…. 
Nursery class have been reading 'The colour monster'. The 
children have recognised different colours, and associated them 
with different emotions. 
They have been colour 
matching and enjoying some 
sensory play. 
Christmas has landed in 
Foundation! The children 
have had great fun this 
week decorating their 3 
Christmas trees!  

Foundation 2 have been 
learning about our Solar 
System. They were 
particularly interested to find 
out more about the moon. And 
now know the moon is made of 
rock and orbits the Earth. They 
explored mixing colours and 
creating pictures of the moon. 
Some children even made 
models of the Solar System. 
Everyone had great fun in 

construction club this week. After hearing the 
story ‘Martha Maps it Out’, the children created 
a 3D map of their own. 
On Tuesday, Year 4 have had a lovely morning 
with Mr Sledge learning about the rights of a 
child. They decided what were the 8 most 
important rights and then created a recipe for a 
Good Childhood. 
Year 1 and 2 worked with Mr Sledge on Tuesday 
afternoon. They heard about an inspirational young lady called 

Malala. The children thought about how lucky they are to have a free and safe education.  



CHRISTMAS FAYRE  
THURSDAY 30th November 

The children will be taken in classes to the Christmas Fayre 
throughout the day. 

They can bring in some money if they wish to buy any treats! 
We have lots of exciting things including........ 

Sweets – prices range from 10p to £1                       

 Bags of Fun - £2 

Teddy Tombola - £1 

New Toys including fidget 
toys, cars, keyrings, gel pens, 

stampers and lots more prices 
range from 50p to £3 

  Cakes – prices range from 10p to 50p 

And lots, lots more goodies! 

Thank you in advance for all 
your support. The money raised 

is going to be used to 
purchase additional resources 

for school.  

****SPECIAL NOTES – Father 
Christmas is very busy at the 
moment and so won’t be 
coming to the Fayre but will 

be making a visit to school before the end of term and will have a 
special treat for all the children in school**** 

Enjoy the weekend,  Mrs Ralph 
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